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August 8, 2025 
 
NAEMT Election Committee 
PO Box 1400 
Clinton, MS 39060-1400 
{Delivered via Email} 

 
 
Dear Election Committee Members,  
 
Please accept this letter of support for David Blevins for the position of the National Association of EMTs 
(NAEMT) Southeast Coast Regional Director. I’ve had the privilege of getting to know David over the 
course of his first term in this position and can attest that he embodies the mission of advancing the 
profession.  
 
David has become an active member in the South Carolina EMS Association (SCEMSA) during his tenure 
as a board member for the NAEMT. He participates in virtual meetings and committees and provides 
valuable contributions to our organization. He has travelled to South Carolina and attended larger events 
and always represents himself and the NAEMT with highest level of professionalism. David actively works 
to collaborate with the states that fall within his region and beyond. Lastly, he promotes the profession 
through his social media platforms and always brings a message of positivity. 
 
It is with this in mind that I fully support David Blevins for re-election to the NAEMT board of directors as 
the Southeast Coast Regional Director. I am confident that he will continue be a leader and advocate for 
EMS and an ambassador for the NAEMT.  
 
Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. As always, please feel free to contact me directly 
if I can be further assistance. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Henry Lewis 
Executive Director 
 




